
Lee Township Grant Committee 
Meeting of December 10, 2019 
Held at the Lee Township Hall 

 
 
The meeting was called to order at 7:00 pm. 
 
Present:  Chris French, Darla Rippee, Kristy Gustafson and Doris French 
Absent:  Wanda Freeman 
 
A motion to approve the agenda with the corrected date of the January meeting was made by Kristy and 
seconded by Darla.  Motion passed. 
 
A motion to accept the minutes of the November meeting was made by Darla and seconded by Chris.  
Motion passed. 
 
Announcements:  The Board will be asking us to work on Phase II of the water and the fire barn when 
they have the information necessary to start those projects. 
 
We will post the 2020 meeting dates after the January meeting. 
 
Five Year Plan:  Kristy and Doris got together and worked on the plan.  Everything that has been 
submitted is now included in the plan.  
 Kristy will contact the new person in charge of the GIS to get a current map.  Once the new ones are 
available, it will be easy to update our copies of the map. 
Boat Launch:  Darla will check with the Chippewa Nature Center for the size of the launch area. 
Floyd School pavilion rental:  Chris will call the superintendent to see if the pavilion is rented or if 
anyone can use it when school is not in session. 
 
We discussed trails for adults and children and where they could be placed, heart stations along the 
trails, a memorial garden at the cemetery, an additional pavilion at the park, disc golf and a skateboard 
area with rails.  We are to bring ideas to the January  for discussion. 
 
Public Comments:  none 
 
A motion to adjourn was made by Chris and seconded by Kristy.  Motion passed and the meeting 
adjourned at 8:15 pm. 
 
The next meeting will be January 9, 2020. 
  
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
Doris French 
Grant Committee Secretary 
 


